MEMORANDUM

March 14, 1978

TO: Father Little, Attn: Robert McNamara
FROM: Bishop Daily
RE: Special Ministry Budget

Thank you for your memorandum of March 9, 1978, regarding

the Special Ministry Budget. The Budget shouvld not be
referred to as Exodus Center because His Eminence, the
Cardinal, Ras made no assignment of Father Shanley to

Exodus Center. The Budget should remain as Special Ministry
with no reference to Exodus Center. Thank you,

TVD/mh
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